Hello SU Families,
 
Teachers had a great day of learning today!  We look forward to seeing students back in the building on Monday.
 
South Union Family Survey
We would like to get your input on how things are going for you and your students.  Please take a few minutes to complete this short survey:
https://dmschools.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2lr0Fo8FfgcPkzA
 
Family Night-Save the Date
Our next SU Family Night will be January 11 from 5-6:30. Students will get the chance to share their 2nd Quarter work with their families and the 4th graders will have a music concert starting at 5:15.  We hope to see you there!
 
Attendance for ALL
South Union kids are HERE all day every day!
· This week’s attendance rates (% of students that are HERE):
K-92.9%
1-90.9%
2-91.9%
3-93%
4-90.4%
5-93.3%
Congratulations to Mr. Chapman’s 5th graders!  They are this week’s attendance winners with 97.5%.  Keep up the great work 5th graders and families!
 
Student Support Form
If there is anything your student or family needs support with, please click on the link below to fill out our student support form:
Student Support and Parent Feedback - Des Moines Public Schools (dmschools.org)
 
Important Dates
12/22-1/2 Winter Break
1/11 SU Family Night 5:00-6:30
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Roger.Brannon@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!


